
 

 
 

 

Results Days and Results Enquiries 2025 
 

A LEVEL/BTEC/Level 3 
 
Thursday 14th August 2025 
 

9am – 10.00am in the Sixth Form Centre (please be prompt). 
 

Results are not issued by phone, email or fax.  Any results not collected in person will be 

posted home at 1pm. 
 

GCSE re-sit results will be available on Thursday 21st August - 9am – 10am in the Sixth Form Centre. 
 

We would strongly advise you to collect your own results but if you wish someone else, a friend or 
relation, to collect your results on your behalf you must provide them with written permission to do 

so with ID.  Third party collection forms are available on the Website.    If you wish your results to be 

posted to an address, then please provide the Exams Office with A4 size addressed envelope with 2 
stamps) before the end of the Summer Term. 

 
Results enquiries services are available.  Details of the services available will be found in your 

results envelopes.   

 
The Exams Office will be open for results enquiries (in the Sixth Form Centre) as follows: 

 
Thursday 14th August  10.00 am – 12.00 noon 

Friday 15th August  9am – 11.30 am   

Autumn term   Exams Office open during normal school hours. 
 

The Exam Boards have strict deadlines for results enquiry applications, so students should come 
to the Exams Office as soon as possible with queries.  Standard services will be available at the 

beginning of the Autumn term. 
 

GCSE/CAMBRIDGE NATIONAL & Level 2 
 

Thursday 21st August 2025   9.00am –10.00 am in the Sixth Form Centre 
                                     

We would strongly advise you to collect your own results but if you wish someone else, a friend or 

relation, to collect your results on your behalf you must provide them with written permission and ID. 
Third party collection forms are available on the Website.  If you wish your results to be posted to an 

address, then please provide the Exams Office with A4 sized addressed envelope with 2 stamps 

before the end of the Summer Term. 

 
Results are not issued by phone, fax or e-mail.  Any results not collected will be posted 
home at 1.00pm. 

 

Results enquiries services are available.  Details of the services available will be found in your 
results envelopes.   

 
The Exams Office will be open (reduced hours) for results enquiries (in the sixth form centre) as 

follows: 

 
Thursday 21st August   10.00 am – 11.30 am  

Start of Autumn term   during normal school hours. 
 

The Exam Boards have strict deadlines for results enquiry applications, so students should come 
to the Exams Office as soon as possible with queries.     

 
All queries after these dates will be responded to upon return in 
Autumn Term when all services will still be available. 
 


